

SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Sidewalk and Bicycle Facilities Construction Plan for 2002-03

Meeting Date:

September 24, 2002

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council approve the Sidewalk and Bicycle Facilities Construction Plan for 2002-03 with the following additions:

- That the Council approve the eleven projects (consisting of projects ranked 1-3) at the top of the sidewalk priority list for funding, as funding is available. The Board noted that the top eleven projects should be weighted equally as feasibility criteria are evaluated.
- That the Town pursue Direct Allocation funding for the Airport Road project.

Vote:

6 - 0

Aye: Wayne Pein (Chair), Barbara Chaiken, Debby Freed, Eva Metzger,

Kate Millard, Heidi Perry

Nay: none

Comments:

None.

Prepared by:

Wayne Pein, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board W P (by †A)

Than Austin, Long Range Planner